
NANCY BEST 
FOUNTAIN 

OPENING SOON! 
Dear Neighbors,

Beginning Monday, September 12, the construction 
fence will begin coming down, and it will be 
temporarily replaced with a low-profile barricade 
through Wednesday afternoon! 

On Wednesday, September 14 at 3 PM, we will host a 
preview for the media. Neighbors are welcome during 
this time and anytime thereafter.

By day, the Fountain will serve as an interactive play 
area for families and a relaxing respite in the heart of 
downtown, and it will be on from 8 AM to 10 PM. Like 
all fountains in the Park, the Nancy Best Fountain is 
powered by recirculated water, which goes through a 
continuous filtration and sanitizing process.

Each evening at sunset, it will perform a 30-40 minute 
show, which will change monthly. During the first 
month or two, we expect excitement and crowds; 
however, experience tells us that will normalize fairly 
quickly. Also, great care has been taken to ensure the 
water, sound, and light stay in the immediate area; 
however, we always welcome constructive feedback 
at info@klydewarrenpark.org. 

Finally, we are working with the architects to beautify 
the back of the restroom building and, using the 
helpful feedback we’ve already received, we’re 
confident that a good plan is being developed.

In October, we hope to open the new Sheila and Jody 
Grant Children’s Park, which was made possible by 
the Perot family, just in time to celebrate the Park’s 
10th anniversary!

We can’t thank you enough for your patience and 
support during construction, and we hope you will 
enjoy these new amenities, which are free to the 
public, thanks to our donors!


